OPENER STD 4 TERM 2 2020 ENGLISH ACTIVITIES

************		**********	••••••	1
lumber				*******
Boy	9.	Girl		
ne	***********************	Coun	ty code	T
name	*******************	Sub coun	ty code	
me		Schoo	ol code	
low is to be	filled by the teac	her after marki	ng the learner's	vork
Level 1	Level 2	Level 3	Level 4	7
	lumber Soy	ne name low is to be filled by the tead	Soy Girl Count name Sub count name School School Count name School Count ne Sc	Girl County code name Sub county code ne School code low is to be filled by the teacher after marking the learner's value of the learn

Task 1

Listening and speaking

The teacher will greet the learner. The teacher will tell the learner to sit. The teacher will tell the learner. I am teacher_____. I want us to talk about balanced diet

- a. Good morning? (learner responds)
- b. Now tell me your name. (learner responds)
- c. What food did you take yesterday? (learner responds)
- d. What is a balanced diet? (learner responds)
- f. Tell me a balanced meal you would want to take as breakfast (learner responds) (10 marks)

Task 2 READING

Part 1: Reading around

Every child has a right. Some of children rights are right to good clothing, education, food and shelter. Educated children always have good lives in the future.

(10 marks)

Part 2: Comprehension Read the story and answer the questions

Dennis was a naughty boy. Anytime his elder brother would tell him something he disobeyed. One Friday afternoon, after the rain stopped, the ground was as wet as a fish. Dennis started playing bad games in the grass. He would slide on the grass then fall down. At one time he slid and hit a rock then fell down. "Brother, brother, help! help!" Dennis shouted. The brother came. When he saw Dennis bleeding he called his mother.

The mother came and held Dennis' hand. She asked him, "Where are you feeling pain? Are you hurt?" Even before Dennis opened his mouth, his mother saw Dennis' leg swollen and his toe bleeding. They lifted him up and took him to a house where she gave him first aid. She bandaged his leg and took him to the nearest hospital.

While in the hospital, the doctor injected him and applied some cream on his swollen leg. He later slept. When he woke up he said, "brother, I am sorry I disobeyed you, now see my leg is aching. I will be listening to you always." His brother said, "if you disobey me or your parents, you will always have accidents."

21	. Which game was Dennis playing?
22	. What happened to Dennis when he fell behind a rock?
23	. What did the doctor do to Dennis?
24	Why did Dennis tell his brother sorry?
25,	If we disobey, which other part of our body can get hurt?
	Task 3 : Grammar give buy feathers fried useful
	Hens are very birds to human beings. They 26 us eggs, meat and Their eggs can be 27 and eaten or used in preparation of cakes. I like cakes so 29 much. Today, I will tell my aunt to me some cake.
31.	Choose the best alternative to complete these sentences The class teacher the new boy to our class. (welcome, welcomed)
32.	He has neatly on the chalkboard. (wrote, written)
33.	Silvia Susan are sisters. (or, am, not, and)
	Madam Ruth the tables after every meal. (wipe, wiped, wipes)
35.	It is to laugh at a person who makes a mistake, (unkind, fun, nice)